[bookmark: _GoBack]MINUTES, March 19, 2019 meeting of the Lay Leadership Development Committee

Present: Perry Beider, Lydia Fettig, Julie Grimes.  (Amanda Poppei was attending another meeting but stopped in briefly to answer questions.)

In the meeting, the LLDC:

· Discussed and agreed on a plan to jointly write the post for next week’s WES Blog.
· Discussed ideas for publicizing the availability of its minutes via the Member Access section of WES’s website.  (The previous plan to use an announcement in the weekly “News and Notes” email each time new minutes became available was inconsistent with the general policy to use that email for information relevant to both members and non-members.)  The decision was made to use the WES list-serve instead; Perry will take the lead.
· Considered potential candidates to be nominated for election to the Board of Trustees at the June membership meeting.  The committee hopes to provide the membership with a slate of four or more candidates, including both men and women, for the three positions to be filled.
· Agreed that Julie will write the required notice to the membership that the LLDC is seeking candidates to serve on the Board.


